Yetman Public School

Newsletter

on can of it







It has been a busy few weeks around the school since our last newsletter with lots of positive changes to our learning environments.

New carpet has been laid in the middle classroom block, the office, and the library. The need to empty these spaces so this could occur prompted a clearing out of outdated and unused resources. New modern furniture has arrived for the classrooms. We have reorganised our learning spaces so that our students are in the same vicinity and can easily move from one learning area to another. The students are loving the new desks which are actually whiteboards as well!

The old K-2 classroom has been turned into a resource room with a large floor space so that it can be utilised for STEM and art projects and can also function as a large open gathering space.

Our outdoor kitchen is also in the final stages of completion, and

Our outdoor kitchen is also in the final stages of completion, and we will be able to utilise it before the end of the year.

With our school grounds under the diligent care of our new General Assistant, Mr Fred Duck, the whole school is looking fresh. Kind Regards,

Mrs Weatherall

WHAT'S ON AT YPS?

Term 4

November

28th Year 7 Warialda High School transition

29th K-6 Smart City Expo in Gravesend

30th 'Bush Christmas at Kamay' webinar

December

4th – 8th Swim Week

5th Year 7 Warialda High School transition

7th School Sleep Over

11th Year 6 Farewell Lunch – 11am

2023 Presentation Day at Yetman Memorial Hall Thursday 14th December 10am

15th Last day for 2024

Term 1, 2024

February

8th Students return for 2024



Maths activities
with our
Tharawonga friends



The carrot harvest!







New classroom furniture